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Friday 7th March 2025  

 

Dear Parents/carers,  

What a lovely start to March, we have been enjoying the lighter mornings and the 

sunshine this week. This week we have started the holy season of Lent, Father Peter 

came into school to share ashes with us and he helped us to reflect upon how God 

loves us all and if we make a mistake we can start again. We were thinking about our 

relationship with God and how we can do kind acts or change during this time for the 

benefit of others.  

We had a wonderful day yesterday celebrating World Book Day, this year we chose 

wordless books for each class and the children thoroughly enjoyed a wide range of 

activities linked to these. It was lovely to see some of our families joining us too! Thank 

you also to Y1 for their lovely St. David’s Day Assembly today, they were so confident 

and their singing was beautiful.  

 
Reminders:  

• Junior Boiler: We are still experiencing significant issues with our junior boiler 
and ask that the children continue to wear layers/warmer clothes to school 
each day. We are working closely with the Archdiocese to try and rectify this 
issue ASAP.  

• Thank you to those parents who have 
sent in their family School Levy 
contribution, we would be grateful for 
this support and ask that donations 
are passed in next week to the school 
office.  

• Please send in your entries for our 
school Easter card competition… 

• Y6 PARENTS: Y7 Applications: 
Please make sure you have 
accepted your child’s Y7 place with 
the school ASAP.  

• Deadlines for Y7 appeals : 
The closing date for submitting an 
on-time appeal is 20 school days 
from 1st March, which is 31st March 2025. Appeals lodged after this date 
may not be heard until September 2025 at the earliest. 

Thank you  

 

Mrs G Murphy                      Mrs C Keegan  

Head Teacher           Deputy Head Teacher  
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